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This week our Student Council will be hosting another Spirit Week!  This one is a Christmas 
“This or That” themed day.  Monday is “Santa Hat or Christmas Socks”, Tuesday is “Whoville 
or Grinch” day, Wednesday is “Red or Green” day Thursday is “Ugly Sweater or Ugly Pant” 
day and Friday is “Elf or Reindeer” day! 
 
This Friday we will have a minimum day as we head off into Christmas Break.  School 
will resume on Tuesday, January 3rd and we’ll have a minimum day on Wednesday, 
January 4th.  
 
Student council has been holding a canned food drive for ATCAA last week and it will continue 
until Christmas Break.  We are collecting canned food to be given to our local food banks to 
help our neighbors.  If you can send in non-perishable food items with your child, student 
council will collect it this week.  The class that brings in the most canned food will win a prize.  
Thank you for your support! 
 
Attention parents of first grade boys!  Are you interested in joining Cub Scouts?  Pack 71 
needs you!  Our Tiger Cub den (1st graders) is looking for some new members.  If you are 
interested in finding out more about Cub Scouts, please contact Cub Master Darren Daily at 
613-5927. 
 
This week marks our limo lunches to Applebee’s for the students who raised $200 or more 

during our Fun Run earlier this year.  Monday I’ll be taking the K-3rd graders, Tuesday will be 

4th and 5th and Wednesday will be the 6th & 7th graders.  Permission slips went out this past 
week.  T-shirts and hats are being produced and will be distributed to the students that earned 
them after Christmas Break. 
 
Please remind your child that this is the last week for lost and found.  During Christmas Break 
we will take what’s left in the lost and found to Interfaith to be donated.  There is a lot of stuff in 
our lost and founds, and we need to clean them out! 
 
Finally, the big event this week is our annual Winter Concert.  Mr. Grey has been working hard 
to get the students prepared for the big night this Thursday.  We’d like to have the K-3 students 
staged in their classrooms by 5:45. The concert will begin at 6:00.  We will then have an 
intermission where we transition to the upper building instrumentalists (4th grade recorders and 
5th-8th grade band) at about 6:30.  We would like to have those upper grade students in the 
lower music building (the portable next to the parking lot off of Manzanita Drive) at 6:15. 
 
 
Go Braves! 
Dan Mayers, Principal 
dmayers@twainharteschool.com 
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